
 
 
 

VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is given that a notice of motion relating to the draft By-law concerning the 
suspension, for fiscal 2009, of the indexation clause of the By-law concerning the 
remuneration of members of council (02-039) was filed at the city council meeting of 
March 30, 2009, for its adoption at a subsequent council meeting. 
 
Despite article 5 of by-law 02-039, no remunerations will be indexed for fiscal 2009. 
 
The draft by-law will be adopted at the city council meeting of Monday, April 27, 2009, at 
7 p.m., in the council chamber of city hall, 275, rue Notre-Dame Est (Champ-de-Mars 
metro station) 
 
It may be consulted during regular office hours at the Direction du greffe, 275, rue Notre-
Dame Est, bureau R-134, Montréal. 
 

Montréal, April 3, 2009 

 
 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


